
Rockingham Aboriginal Advisory Group (AAG) 

Nomination for Membership 

The Aboriginal Advisory Group (AAG) plays a vital role in the City’s Reconciliation Action Plan by 

advising on cultural protocols and infusing First Nations perspectives into various City planning, 

projects and events. As representatives of the local First Nations community, the AAG advocates 

for the interests of First Nations people and culture in the Rockingham community. This shared 

engagement between the City and the First Nations community provides an opportunity to 

strengthen relationships, and promote both cultural respect and cultural safety in the City. 

Membership is available to First Nations residents and those with connections to the 

Rockingham area, this ensures that local voices are actively represented and included. 

Full Name

Address 

Phone Email

I am:  An Elder  A knowledge holder  An interested community member 

Tell us about your interest and/or connections to the Rockingham area 

I am First Nations and would like to nominate myself as a member of the AAG for a term of two (2) 
years. I have read and agree to the conditions set out in the AAG Terms of Reference (2024). 

Signature: __________________________________ Date: _______________________ 
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